Subject: UCB 340B Contract Pharmacy Policy

June 6th, 2024

Dear 340B Covered Entity,

I am writing in follow-up to our previous communication on Sept 5<sup>th</sup>, 2023. UCB supports the goals of the 340B program to help underserved populations and continues to comply with its obligations under that program to offer drugs at 340B prices to covered entities to ensure that they have access to products at the discounted price in support of their service to 340B program patients.

As you may know, the West Virginia Legislature passed SB325. As a result, beginning June 6<sup>th</sup> 2024, for 340B eligible patients, West Virginia covered entities will be able to order products and/or place "Bill to/Ship to" replenishment orders through any West Virginia-based pharmacy with which they have a 340B drug pricing contract pharmacy arrangement.

If you have any questions, please contact us at 340B@ucb.com.

Kind regards,

Jay Janco

B0510524AF3C475...

Jay Janco

Head of Contracts & Pricing